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Dear Trinity families, 

We hope you are now well informed with all  our dates throughout the year and have seen the wide range of exciting things 

that are going to take place.  

Next Thursday we have our PAFT International Evening which is always a great event. The flyer is attached to this newsletter 

for more information. We hope to see you there for an evening of delicious food and a celebration of our community.  

There is also an open evening at the Secondary Phase coming up for potential parents. There is more information about this 

event overleaf and stay posted for the exclusive ‘Primary Phase Parent Open Morning’ later in the year.   

 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday. 

 

Darren Janes 
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Parents’ Open Classroom Evening  

This year we are changing the format to our first Parents’ Evening. After school on Wednes-

day 10th October we will be opening up the classrooms for you all to see.  

Next week you will be sent a sign up sheet, on which you will be able to pick from two time 

slots: 3.45pm and 6.00pm. Depending on the timeslot you choose,  you will be required to 

meet in the downstairs hall as normal.  

There will then be a talk on the changes we have made this year to the homework and the 

wider curriculum. After this you will be escorted up to the classrooms by the teachers and children where their work will all be 

laid out for you to see.  

You will then have time to look around the classroom  and ask the teachers any questions you may have.  

Please look out for the letter next week and make sure you sign up! We look forward to seeing you there.  

Year 3 visit the Quaggy!  

Year 3 have started the year with the topic Raging Rivers. This is 

a geography based topic in which the children learn about     

rivers around the world and their different features.  

This week saw the children comparing the River Quaggy with 

the River Nile. Unfortunately, a trip to the Nile was a bit expen-

sive so they settled with a walk along the Quaggy! The children 

were brilliant at spotting the features of the river, such as the 

bank and its meanders.  

Year 2 bake bread like 

Thomas Farriner  

Year 2 have been baking 

bread like Thomas Farriner 

this week. They then 

wrote some fantastic in-

structions using powerful 

verbs and ambitious adjec-

tives.  

Jeans for Jeans Day  

On Wednesday this week, Mr Janes led whole school 

worship on the meaning behind Jeans for Genes 

Day.                                                                                       

 We all learnt about our very own ‘recipe DNA’ and 

what genes are, as well as how genetic disorders can 

affect the lives of families. 

Today, many of us paid a pound in order to sport our 

own jeans to school and support families through 

the Jeans for 

Genes Day 

initiative. A 

big thank you 

to everyone 

who                            

contributed. 

Calling All Dads, Uncles, Male Carers… and Grandads! 

Are you looking for a fun, friendly game of football? 

A group of Trinity dads play indoor 5-a-side football every Wednesday 

evening.  We are looking for new players to join us, all 

are welcome. 

If you are interested please e-mail Charlie (Stanley in 

year two and Archie in year four's dad) 

at charliemacdonald@hotmail.com" 

Trinity Secondary Open Evening– Wednesday 3rd October, 5.30-

7.30pm  

The Secondary Phase are holding an open evening for new potential 

parents. This will be an opportunity for you to look around the school 

as some of you may already thinking about the second-

ary transition.                                                                                       

There will also be an exclusive Trinity Primary parent 

morning coming up later in the year.  
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